
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Circular No.81/2023-24                Date:  21 Dec, 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
As your child approaches the significant milestone of completing Class X, we would like to draw your 
attention to the potential nuisances associated with the concept of Dummy Schools and the drawbacks 
your child might face after opting for this path. 
 
To address the concerns and guide you in making an informed decision, we invite you to attend an 
orientation session on PTM day i.e. 29 December, 2023 in the school auditorium from 08.30 to 09.30 
A.M. 
 
Our goal is to empower you with the knowledge needed to choose the best educational path for your 
child's future. 
 
Your participation in this session will contribute to ensuring your child's continued success in a 
supportive and enriching educational environment. 
 
We would appreciate a full house of parents. 
 
 
 
            Asha Prabhakar 
        (Principal) 
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